
 

 

 

 

 

Inside the Classroom 

• Math—Our work on the multiplication playlist is coming to an end. The kids have 

adjusted well to our personalized learning model, and we are looking forward to 

continuing on to our division playlist. 

• Science—We continue to need 2-liter clear soda bottles, preferably Pepsi. We begin 

our study of ecosystems tomorrow and hope to make our eco-columns late next 

week! 

• Reading—We have learned new strategies for close reading and are working hard to 

improve our metacognition (thinking about our thinking)!! We continue our analysis of 

characters in fiction texts. 

• Writing—We will begin brainstorming ideas for a personal narrative soon!! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Notes from Mrs. Rabb: 

 
WOW!! What a great time we have had these 
past two weeks! The kids are sharing a little bit 
more about themselves every day. It is an 
honor to hear their stories and watch them get 
to know one another through these shared 
experiences. Our class read-aloud, “Because 
of Mr. Terupt” has gotten REALLY GOOD this 
week—we are ahead of the other 5th grade 
classes, and the kids are sworn to secrecy 
about the plot so far! As always, let me know if 
you have questions or need information. 
 
 
 

 Dates to Remember: 
 
Thursday, Sept. 21—Teacher Workday 
 
Wednesday, Sept. 27 and 
Thursday, Sept. 28—Fall Picture Day 
 
Friday, Sept. 29—Early Release  
 
Monday, November 6th, 5:30 to 6:45pm—
Parent Information Meeting for Williamsburg 
field trip and Human Growth and Development 
science unit 
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Grade level website: 

http://apexelem5th

grade.weebly.com 
 

Contact me: 

erabb@wcpss.net 

919-387-2150 

(school office) 

Remind (text) 

Updates: 

Text @rabb5th to 

81010  
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